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Board of Alderman 

March 17, 2025

Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Old Business

Consider Approval to Award the Town-wide Street Sign 
Replacement Project Bid (Project 25-70)

Consider approval of replacing all town street name signs throughout the town. This project was

originally budgeted by quadrants of town, however the quotes for the signs came back much lower than

anticipated. This savings is allowing the project to be completed for all town streets without a budget

amendment.  The new signs are set to meet NCDOT requirements by being 9" X 36" signs which are

required on any street where the speed limit is above twenty-five (25) miles per hour.  Due to these signs

being larger than our current ones at 6" X 36", it is recommended for the town to purchase the decorative

top portion of the sign poles.  This would keep the signs in a metal holder that would protect against the

outside elements, and keep the signs lasting longer.

The 9" X 36" sign bids that were collected for the project came from the following: City of Kannapolis

$56.15 per sign for a total of $22,460, Fast Signs $84.23 per sign for

a total of $25,269, Deadline Signs $92.50 per sign for a total of $27,750 and Harwood Signs $95.51 per

sign, for a total of $28,653.

The hardware for the new signs provided by the City of Kannapolis would be $109.18 for the decorative

frames, and $15 dollars per pole cap needed, which hold the sign in place.
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